
 
 

Good Works Large Grant Application  

The Rotary Club of Salem invites community organizations to apply for their 2023/2024 
Good Works Large Grant. Eligible projects for consideration are those that directly or 
indirectly foster, develop, promote, and encourage the health, education, and general 
welfare (primarily of youth) in the city of Salem and the surrounding area. Interested 
applicants should submit proposals for a project focused on service performed by 
Salem area non-profit organizations.  

 Ideally, the Good Works Large Grant will be awarded to a program that uses the funds 
for long-term projects that provide benefits to the community for years to come (such 
as public space improvements, self-sustaining programs, etc.), as opposed to projects 
which exhaust the funds after a short time frame (salaries, program fees, etc.).  

The Rotary Club Good Works Committee will review all submissions and may conduct 
oral interviews with the finalists in the mid November timeframe. An organization 
chosen for the interview round (should one occur) will be given adequate time to 
prepare. A formal announcement on the decision for the recipient of the Good Works 
Large Grant will be made by the middle of November of 2023. The Rotary Club of Salem 
Board of Directors will have final say on what project(s) to fund. All applicants will be 
notified of their application status by December 1st, 2023.   

The receiving organization will be paired up with a Rotarian to help establish 
appropriate engagement requirements, including ways to co-create a successful event, 
involve the individuals your organization serves as well as your existing base of support.  

The total amount available is up to $75,000. Projects should conclude by June 30, 2025. 
After the distribution of funds, the organization selected as the Good Works recipient 
will be required to deliver reports on the progress of its project to the Good Works 
Committee during the year of the award and future years as requested.  

To apply, please complete the application below. Applications must be received no later 
than October 11th, 2023 and returned to Beth Rhoades via email. If you have any 
questions, please contact Beth Rhoades at bethr@remodelsalem.com.  

 



General Information:  

Organiza(on:  

Contact Name:  

E-mail:  

Address:  

Phone:  

Website:  

Proposal: 

Share a brief history of your organiza(on and what it does. (up to 500 words):  

Please complete the following thought: "Our organiza(on would use the Good Works grant 

funding to..." (up to 1,000 words):  

What amount is your organiza(on reques(ng?  

What demographic will benefit from this project? (up to 100 words):  

How many people will benefit from this project? (up to 50 words):  

If applicable, please note other funds you have secured or are seeking as a part of the overall 

funding package. (up to 250 words):  

What is the longevity of your project? (up to 100 words):  

Are there any branding opportuni(es for The Rotary Club of Salem within your project and 

partnership? (up to 100 words):  

What is your organiza(on’s policy on non-discrimina(on in the delivery of its services? (up to 

100 words):  

Attachments (. PDFs only):  

Provide a one-page leWer of aWest for the grant applica(on, signed by your organiza(on's chief 

execu(ve and board chair. 

Provide a budget no(ng major expense areas and the overall project budget.  

Provide a copy of the most recent year-end financial statement. 

Provide a list of your current board of directors. 

Provide a copy of an IRS determina(on leWer lis(ng your organiza(on as a 501©3. 


